
Michael Allum wins IAFL
European Chapter Young

Lawyers’ Awards 2023
We are delighted to announce that iFLG Partner Michael Allum has won the prestigious IAFL
European Chapter Young Lawyers’ Award 2023.

The IAFL Young Lawyers’ Award was established approximately 12 years ago with the aim of
promoting research & excellence among young family lawyers.  This year’s competition invited
applicants to explain how they would establish a prenuptial agreement based on a case study
involving an international couple.  A copy of Michael’s winning submission can be found here 
https://bit.ly/3NSqt1L

Congratulations to Michael and the runners up for their submissions.
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